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Respect, friendship, excellence, care 

Dear Class 2, 
 
Happy new year everyone! I hope that you have all had a lovely Christmas. This half 
term our topic is ‘Explorers’ our learning will be based around different explorers, 
inventors and scientists. Each week your tasks will include: 
 

• Maths, English, SPaG and phonics 
• RE  
• A topic grid with a variety of different activities.  

Please try your best to complete as many tasks as you can and when you are finished an 
activity, ask your parents to email me work or photographs so that I can see your lovely 
work! My email address is a.young105@durhamlearning.net and you can contact me at 
any time. I will also be setting some new challenges on Purple Mash for you to enjoy.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember that when you share your learning with me by email, I can add it to our Class 
2 Home Learning Gallery so that we can keep our community connected.  
 
Please keep reading and accessing books through our fantastic Bug Club, as well as 
websites such as Oxford Owl which have free eBooks available here: 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/  
 
Take good care of yourselves and of your families, be kind to one another. Always 
remember to live out our mission statement by showing respect, friendship, excellence 
and care in all that you do and say to one another.  
 
I miss you all and I hope that we can see each other very soon. 
 
Mrs Hoggarth ☺ 
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